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From: steveellynfam@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:17 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water Grab

The state’s water storage hasn’t changed in sixty years, and yet your pushing taking water from central valley
farmers instead of advocating for more water storage. It is my opinion that you consider valley farmers an
easier target than taking on your compadres in the environmental movement. You have the money and the
power (Southern California) to push your agenda, and now you’re using cherry picked data to push a
fabricated environmental ruling. This is clearly a WATER GRAB.

THERE IS NO WAY THE TWIN TUNNELS AND THIS WATER GRAB ARE UNRELATED. ABSOLUTELY NO WAY, AND
MY TRUST IN GOVERMENT IS BEING ERODED BEYOND REPAIR!

Steve Dickson





